Sally Munk

From: Andrew Battye <Andrew.Battye@safework.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 30 January 2023 1:32 PM

To: Sally Munk

Subject: RE: Woodlawn Advanced Energy Recovery Centre(SSD-21184278)- Reminder of Due

Date for Response to Planner

Hi Sally,

SafeWork NSW will not be making comment at this time, other than to note the site will need to notify the
hazardous chemicals on site under clause 348 of the Work Health & Safety Regulation 2017 as the manifest
quantities specified in schedule 11 of the Regulation will be exceeded.

Thank you

Andy Battye
Manager | Asbestos and Demolition Services
SafeWork NSW

T (02) 8867 2740 M 0434 602 586 E Andrew.battye@safework.nsw.gov.au
Level 21, 4 PSQ

12 Darcy Street

Parramatta NSW 2150

Working days Monday to Friday

ado
‘\L\“_!; Department of

Customer Service
GOVERNMENT




